For Immediate Release
Welcome Back, Octavo Designs!
Frederick, MD: After a brief hiatus, Octavo Designs is back in business beginning February 1, 2011. The company has relocated to a new office at 108 West Church Street in downtown Frederick, MD.
 
Sue Hough, founder, says the company plans on returning to their design roots. “I have always enjoyed creating designs and strategies to help my client’s businesses grow and am excited to get back to providing great design for print and web.” Some design services provided by Octavo will be logos, stationery packages, brochures, websites, tradeshow displays and package designs.
 
Octavo Designs has been providing excellent design services for eight years and has received more than 400 awards from design publications and national award competitions.
 
For more information, please contact Sue Hough by email at sue@8vodesigns.com or by phone at 301-696-8885.
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